
 

Brackley Christmas Tractor Run – Application Form 
Sunday 11 December  

 
Brackley Town Council will be hosting its second Christmas Tractor Run on Sunday 11 December at 

6pm in order to raise money for Yellow Wellies. Yellow Wellies is an award-winning charity that 
supports the physical and mental wellbeing of UK farmers. Last year, we raised an amazing £2,135.00 

for the charity and we hope to raise even more this year! 
 

The foundation works closely to help raise awareness of farm safety among young farmers, challenge 
and change attitudes towards farming safety and reduce the toll of the injuries and fatalities which 

bring heartbreak and misery to numerous families and rural communities every year. 
 

We are asking all local farmers/residents who wish to enter into the run and decorate vehicles with 
fairy lights and festive decorations to do a loop of Brackley and help support this event. 

 
Please fill in the application form below and return to; georgia.connor@brackleynorthants-tc.gov.uk or 

alternatively pop by our office to drop in the form. 
 
Name……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
Contact number……………………………………………………………………………………………............................................ 
Email……………………………………………………………………………………………………………............................................. 

 
Type of vehicle…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Size of vehicle approx………………………………………………………………………............................................................ 
Registration number…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 
Sign below to confirm the vehicle is road legal and insured: 

 
Print Name………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
Signed………………………………………………………………………………………………………….............................................. 
Date…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 
 

All vehicles will need to meet at Brackley Sainsburys Car Park no later than 17:45. 
The Tractor Run will commence at 18:00. Please do not arrive any earlier than 17:00 as we do not 

have permission to go on the car park land before then. 
 

From 17:00, tea/coffee and mince pies will be available for all drivers in Sainsburys Car Park before. 
 

Further details of muster instructions will be sent out in due course. 
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